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TO  : THE NEWS EDITORS 

FROM  : THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE  : 22 FEBRUARY 2017 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

THE WRITING OF THE SUPPLEMENTARY EXAMINATIONS COMMENCED VERY WELL  

 

The Department sends its warm well wishes to all the learners who will be sitting for the 

supplementary exams. The supplementary examinations started today, 22 February 2017 with 

the learners writing Computer applications and non-official languages (Hindu, Spanish, and 

Greek etc.)   

 

All systems are in place for the smooth running of the examinations and so far no incident has 

been reported to the Department. We also urge all candidates to exert themselves vigorously 

during the three weeks period of the examinations. Said the MEC 

 

I also call upon communities to take the examination seriously and give their unwavering 

support these learners. Added the MEC 

 

The Department also encourages schools to be of great assistance to these learners during the 

period of the supplementary examinations and beyond. The Learners are also urged to take 

advantage of the radio lessons arranged as follows; 

 

Ligwalagwala FM  :  Tuesdays and Wednesday from 17H30 – 18H00 

 

Ikwekwezi FM : Tuesdays and Thursdays  from 15H15 – 15H45 

 

Learners who have any query concerning the supplementary examinations can visit the centers 

where they have registered to write for assistance.  
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Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education 

For more information please contact Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or 

j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za  
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